
 

Driffield Junior School 
 
 

 
 
Dear parents/carers 
 
This July we celebrate our ten year anniversary of becoming a Fairtrade school.  
 
To mark the occasion, we are going to run Fairtrade baking sessions after school during the 
summer term. We will freeze what is made and then have a sale of Fairtrade baking and goods 
towards the end of July. The proceeds of the sale, as always, will be sent to Namadidi School in 
Malawi.  
 
We plan to do twelve sessions and they will take place on Tuesdays from 3.30pm to 4.30pm.   
The sessions will be open to year 3 and 4 children. To maximise the number of children who 
can take advantage of this opportunity, we will open the sessions to different children each 
week. We will ensure you know which session your child has been selected for in good time by 
either letter or text. 
 
If you wish your child to take part, please complete and return the form below to the school 
office by Thursday 22nd March. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs Greenaway & Ms Stoner 
Teachers 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 

Driffield Junior School 
 

Fairtrade Baking 
 
 

NAME………………………………………………………  CLASS………………… 
 

would like to attend a Fairtrade baking session during the summer term. 
 

At 4.30pm on the Tuesday my child attends they will be collected / walk home  
(please delete as applicable) 

 
 

SIGNED…………………………………………..(parent/carer)  DATE………………….. 
 


